

STATE OF HAWAII DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

P.O. Box 3378 HONOLULU, HAWAII 96801-3378 In reply, please refer to: File: EHA/HEER Office 2007-682 MR

September 27, 2007

Ms. Janice Fukumoto Naval Facilities Engineering Command, Hawaii 400 Marshall Road, Building X11 Pearl Harbor, HI 96860-3139

SUBJECT:

Notification of Addition of Remedial Project Manager (RPM) at the Hawaii Department of Health (DOH) – Hazard Evaluation and Emergency Response (HEER) Office for the Pearl Harbor Naval Complex Superfund Site

Dear Ms. Fukumoto:

Pursuant to Sub-Section 18.2 of the Federal Facility Agreement (FFA) for the Pearl Harbor Naval Complex, this letter is to notify Pearl Harbor Naval Complex and other interested parties that Ms. Maria Eloisa Q. Reyes will be working in collaboration with the current RPM, Mr. Steven Mow, for the oversight of Pearl Harbor Naval Complex Superfund cleanup activities effective October 1, 2007. This letter will serve as a formal document to be added to the administrative record.

Please send all correspondence, written and electronic, regarding activities associated with the FFA to Ms. Reves using the following contact information:

Ms. Maria Eloisa Q. Reyes Department of Health, HEER Office 919 Ala Moana Blvd., Room 206 Honolulu, HI 96814 Phone #: (808) 586-7576

Email: maria.reyes@doh.hawaii.gov

Ms. Janice Fukumoto September 27, 2007 Page 2

Should you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at (808) 586-5815 or Ms. Reyes at the phone number listed above. Thank you very much for your time and consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Fenix Grange

Supervisor, Site Discovery, Assessment, and Remediation Section

Hazard Evaluation and Emergency Response Office

Cc:

Mr. John Chesnutt, EPA Region IX

Ms. Sarah Kloss, EPA Region IX

Ms. Claire Trombadore, EPA Region IX